
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Sunday's Service - Event in Support of Ukraine 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
March 14, 2025 
 

     

 

Dear family,  

 

We hope you had a great week. We look forward to seeing you Sunday for service. 

Pastor Adonia will be sharing a message. 

 

Our Kodan ministry will be offering some food for sale and we will have our usual 

free lunch as well. If you would like to support Kodan, they will have Chicken Katsu 

bento boxes and small sushi plates for sale.   
 

 

Last Sunday, Pastor Mike gave a message on "Filial Piety and Attendance." 

 

If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow 

our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

 

 

Event in Support of Ukraine  

 

 

Last Sunday we held an event in honor of the 3rd Year of war in Ukraine, hosted by 

our Ukrainian families. They prepared delicious Ukrainian food and cakes to raise 

funds for soldiers and their families. The program also included a screening of the 

documentary film "The Porcelain War," nominated for an Oscar. After the film 

there was time for discussion.  
 

 

  

  

 

 

Holy Day Celebration  

 



 

 

  

 

This year's main Holy Day celebration will be on Sunday, April. We are still working 

out details, such as the theme of the art contest, but please start preparing your 

talents!  
 

 

 

Family Camp  

 

  

 

Although registration is not yet open for family camp, here are the dates for 

planning purposes.  
 

 

 

Paintings of the World  

 

 

On March 29th and 30th, Catherine Ichinohe will be exhibiting her oil paintings 

depicting scenes from the book of Genesis and the Principles of Creation. All are 

welcome to come and enjoy these beautiful masterpieces.  
 



 

 

  

 

 

Weekly Cheon Shim Won Prayer  

 

 

You are invited to join a weekly prayer vigil in the Cheon Shim Won prayer room or 

online for the upcoming Cheon Won Gung palace opening and Blessing upcoming 

in April in Korea. It takes place on Saturdays from 10pm to 1am. You can 

participate in person or online at this zoom link 

 

us02web.zoom,us/j/82043373684?pwd=QkxtU0tVcjkrcHZ1bTFoRVNOczBjUT0

9  
 

  



 

 

 

There will be a weekly 21 minute prayer at 9:15 am every Sunday before service in 

the Cheon Shim Won Prayer Room led by Richard and Marjorie Buessing.  
 

 

  

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for Divine Principle Bible Study with Dr. Michael 

Hentrich at 6:30 to 7:30pm. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom Divine 

Principle Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if 

needed.  
 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  



 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


